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Happy Summer!
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     It was a wonderful 
experience observing the 
services, training, and 
facilities that are offered to 
assist those who are 
visually impaired. Envision 
Dallas is improving the 
quality of  life and 
providing more 
opportunities for the 
visually impaired through 
employment, outreach, 
rehabilitation, education, 
and research.   
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     On May 18, 2021, Dr. Elba Garcia and the 
Dallas County Commissioners Court adopted a 
resolution for the Dallas County Automotive 
Service Center, which now services more than 
1,000 vehicles each year. Over the past several 
years, the team has been recognized for its 
innovation, the significant modernization of  its 
operations, and investments in training programs 
for Fleet Operations employees.

     On June 1, 2021, Commissioner Garcia adopted the 
LGBTQ Pride Month resolution in Dallas County to show 
the support that Dallas County has for the LGBTQ 
community.  
 
     The month of  June is Lesbian Gay Bisexual Transgender 
Queer (LGBTQ) Pride Month. LGBTQ pride is the positive 
stance against discrimination and violence toward lesbian, 
gay, bisexual, and transgender people. Dallas County 
recognizes the numerous contributions of  the LGBTQ 
community to our society in many platforms such as 
education, workforce, government and culture. 

Envision Dallas

     On June 10, 2021, Dr. Garcia celebrated the 
Margaret McDermott Bridge ribbon cutting 
with the McDermott family, elected officials, and 
community members.  
 
     Commissioner Garcia is honored to represent 
District 4 and West Dallas and understands how 
important it is for all entities to work together for 
the benefit of  all residents. 
 
     She contributed $2 million dollars from the 
District 4 Major Capital Improvement Program 
to help construct the pedestrian and bicycle lanes 
for this bridge, and the bridge serves as a 
connector to Dallas County neighborhoods.  
 
     Commissioner Garcia would like to thank the 
McDermott family for their support, 
philanthropy, and civic leadership that they have 
provided to the City of  Dallas and Dallas 
County. 

Dr. Elba Garcia celebrated her birthday on June 1st. The District 4 staff  would 
like to wish Commissioner Garcia a happy birthday and best wished for her 
continued success.  
 
Thank you Commissioner Garcia for all that you have done during your 
tenure at Dallas County!
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     Dr. Elba Garcia would like to thank Mr. 
Blake Lindsay, Ms. Claudia Torres and the 
staff  at Envision Dallas for providing her 
with a tour of  their facility. 
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